

November 14, 2016

Dear Praying Partners,

We arrived safely on a Friday Sept 23rd and began teaching the following week. I'm teaching Old Testament Hebrew, Bible Doctrines, and Baptist Polity. Opal is helping in the Library and teaching High School Art. Later in the semester she will also be assisting Miss Dubber, the High School Principal, with some secretarial work in the mornings. During our first term, here, Opal was her secretary.

We are getting acclimated again to the warmer climate, and relearning to memorize the pot holes and traffic patterns at different hours. Since most people live in the greater San Juan area, the traffic in the mornings is hectic but we leave a few minutes earlier and it works out. We have a place just down the street from where we lived the first term. The car is the same car we used during summer school in May. A pilot missionary is on furlough and is allowing us to use his Van.

We just finished the FBF(Caribbean) Conference and renewed acquaintances of several friends and former students and discussed several future trips to the Islands for block classes; Dominican Republic, Haiti, Granada, and Barbados. Since I teach in the morning and Wednesday evenings, Lord willing, I should be able to resume writing my Doctoral Thesis this year, having already completed all class work.

We praise the Lord for blessings in ministry, and allowing us to serve Him.

"Thou shalt guide me with thy counsel, and afterward receive me to glory." Psalm 73: 24

Praising Him

Georg and Opal Zimmer

Thank you for your prayers.



Baptist Polity



Biblical Hebrow



Bible Doctrine